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Mark your Calendar  
 
 

2/9 through 2/11  - Short Course Weekend 
 
2/14  - Valentine’s Dance, Media Center 6-8pm 
 
2/16 & 2/19  - Holidays for Presidents’ Day 
 
2/23  - Black History Program at 10:30 
 
2/23  - School Council Meeting at 2:00pm 
 
3/2  - Cornhole Tournament Fundraiser at GAB 
 
3/7  - Braille Challenge at GAB 
 
3/29 through 4/5  - Spring Break 
 
5/16  - Prom at GAB 
 
5/23  -  Graduation 
 
5/24  - Last Day of School 
 



 

 

GAB Families, 
 

Get ready for the American Heart Association’s Heart Challenge! This 
year, our school will be learning about staying strong in body and mind, 
we’ll get moving with fun activities, and raise funds for the health of all 
hearts. Plus, they’ll feel good for doing good! Remember to send colors 

for your child to wear on Wellness Wednesdays:  

Feb. 7th-Orange 

Feb. 14th-Red 

Feb. 21st-Yellow 

Feb. 28th-Purple 
 

Look out for the American Heart flyer in the GAB newsletter and your child’s 
backpack.  Also, download the Heart Challenge App or visit heart.org/KHC 
to learn about all the ways your family can help to create a community of 
lifesavers by learning the lifesaving steps of Hands-Only CPR. It’s quick, easy, 
and fun!  

If you would like to make a donation, please make any checks payable to the 
American Heart Association and send them in a labeled envelope.  Have 
your  student turn them into Mrs. McDavid. We will be collecting donations 
until     February 29.  

Thank you for keeping more hearts beating strong! 

Dawn McDavid 

Teacher: Physical Education and Health 

Georgia Academy for the Blind 



 

 



 

 



 

 

CTAE 
Career  

Technical 

and 

Agricultural 

Education 
 

Pictured here are Emily 
Stiles and Ms. Edrina 
Cornelius, CTAE Student of the Year Chair at Hutching 
College and Career Academy. Mrs. Cornelius presented 
Emily with a Certificate of Recognition for her               
nomination as CTAE Student of the Year at Hutchings 
College and Career Academy. Emily competed 
among  five other HCCA nominees. Another HCCA    
nominee was selected and will compete at the district 
level. Ms. Cornelius commented, “Emily's nomination 
for Student of the Year was a great accomplishment and 
honor. We are so proud of Emily, and we will all continue 
to encourage her to soar to greater heights!”   From your 
GAB family, Emily, we say CONGRATULATIONS on this 
outstanding achievement!! Keep up all your hard work! 



 

 

February 2024 

Birthdays 
Ryder    2/2       Brian   2/6 

Jayden  2/2          Arianna  2/11   

Elisha  2/3           Ambria  2/18 

Kailyn  2/4           Roni   2/22 

           Dorrian  2/24 

   

   

   

       


